
From: Telquaa, Helen Michell [<email address removed>] 
Sent: March 11, 2016 3:24 AM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: Re: Pacific Northwest LNG on Lelu Island 
 
My Letter  Please do your utmost to protect our sacred wild salmon of the Skeena River, it is our 
medicine, and our main food source, as indigenous peoples of this only unceded province of Canada, 
now called British Columbia. Many of us, stand up for the wild salmon, as the wild salmon cannot speak 
for themselves. You were elected by the people to stand up for the people, and not stand beside the 
corporations, who are only destroying our lands and waters, with no regard for the future. Protect our 
sacred wild salmon of BC, Canada. 
 
Telquaa, Helen Michell 
<personal information removed> 
British Columbia 
<email address removed> 


	From: Telquaa, Helen Michell [<email address removed>]

